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April 11, 2016
Assembly Member Nazarian 

Room 4146
State Capitol

Sacramento, California 95814

SUBJECT:
Support for AB 2556 (Nazarian) 
Dear Assembly Member Nazarian:  
The American Planning Association, California Chapter (APA California) is pleased to support your bill, AB 2556. AB 2556 will clarify the definition of “replace”, as it was defined in the Density Bonus statute in AB 2222, which was signed into law in 2014. AB 2556 clarifies that for units subject to rent control that are currently occupied by persons or families above lower income, the local government may require that the replacement units either be made affordable to low-income households or replaced in compliance with the jurisdiction’s rent control ordinance. 

If you have any questions, please contact APA California’s lobbyist, Lauren De Valencia with Stefan/George Associates, 916-443-5301 or lauren@stefangeorge.com.

Sincerely,
John Terell

John Terell, AICP
Vice President Policy and Legislation

APA California

jcterell@aol.com
cc:
The Governor
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c/o Stefan/George Associates

1333 36th Street

Sacramento CA  95816-5401

P: 916.736.2434

F: 916.456.1283
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